
Schedule 42 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held onr--~-::--:--:~~--:----. 

_M_a_.y .. o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_ci_ll_o_rs _____ Monday, July 18,2016. To Public Hearing 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jeff. penny <jeff.penny@me.com > 
Monday, 18 July 2016 15:07 
MayorandCouncillors 
Re: ZT 16-735335 

Dear Mayor & Councilors. Please accept this email, in response to the negative emails you have 
received, regarding the spot rezoning for Generation Daycare. After reading all negative letters, it's perfectly 
clear that the people residing near the proposed site are very ignorant to the actual facts & not to mention that 
these people seem to be well into their twilight years & are not working parents. First & foremost there is a 72 
spot parking facility on site where the parents can & will park. The current location of GDC has only 6 parking 
spots, & there is no traffic congestion. The kids at Generation DC are all,of school age & the suggestion 
of toddlers running for the open ocean supported by the newly founded skill of walking is, with out a doubt 
laughable. There is ample access to the DC on the Northside of the building which will be used most, if not all 
the time. My wife & I support this proposed site for many reasons, but most importantly the open natural 
lighting & fresh sea air is the highest on the list. 

Warmest Regards 

Jeffrey D Penny 
62-6300 London Road 
Richmond BC 
V7E 6V6 

Sent from Samsung tablet 
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